
 
 
 
20/10/2021 
 
 Dear Valued Customer  
 
 
 
Re: Victorian Government Mandate of COVID-19 Vaccination  
 
Following the Victorian Governments recent announcement, regarding the mandate on COVID-19 Vaccinations, DAL can confirm 
that all of their Victorian based employees have received at least one dose of the COVID-19 vaccine.  
 
From Friday, 22nd October all employees have been advised that they may need to show proof of vaccine when entering your 
site and have been advised that DAL have an expectation that they comply with this request.  
 
To ensure the ongoing safety of our own team, as well as workers on your site, and to ensure compliance with the Government 
directions, DAL have undertaken their own inspections and audits, including visual inspections of vaccination certificates, to 
ensure that all our employees are compliant.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact myself below. 
 
 
Your sincerely  
 
Stuart Morse 

General Manager 

Dial A Label 

0409 569 234 


